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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL 
 

Stoneybrook Village Owners Association 
Board of Directors for 2013 

 
President – Sheila Coxon 

Secretary – Lyn Martin 
Treasurer – Tony Olsen 
Member – Cindy Bond 

Member – Jim Roe 
 

We welcome you and thank you for serving! 
 

 
Board Meetings – No Board meeting to be held on December 26, 2012. 
The new Board decided to continue meeting on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the month 
during 2013. You are welcome to attend the meetings and see your Board in action. 
Meetings are held in the Clubhouse at 9:00 a.m. Mark these upcoming dates on your 
calendar: January 9, January 23, and February 13. 
 
 
Email Policy – Proposed Changes as reported at Annual Meeting 
Lyn Martin is currently working on changes to the email policy that will result in WCM being 
responsible for maintaining all our various email lists.  Owners and residents will be asked 
to review their preferences for receiving Assessment statements, Board communications, 
or Community Information.  We urge you to carefully consider receiving all correspondence 
by email, but will continue to provide hard copy information by postal service if that is your 
preference. 
 
 
E-MAILS (Subjects of recent E-mails sent to those on the E-mail Contact List) 

December 8 – Agenda for Board Meeting on December 12, 2012 

http://www.svoa-corvallis.org/

